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Rules Committee,

To: Senate Rules Committee

Good morning. I have been made aware that the Senate Rules Committee is conducting a
hearing on HB 2927 this afternoon. I urge the Committee to do everything in their power to
pass HB 2927 this year. Since the year 2000, we and many other parts of the world have
suffered twice under the policies and war mongering of Presidents brought into office against
the wishes of a majority of the nation's people. This is not democratic and the electoral college
must be abolished. Pass HB2927 this year and let's get Oregon into the National Popular Vote
Interstate Compact!
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